
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 José Gregorio Díaz 
     Preacher 

REPORT FOR THE MONTH OF  

SEPTEMBER 2018 

 

The peace of Almighty God be with you and with all those who 

love the coming of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. 

Thanks to God and his mercy we saw another month end, a 

month full of blessings and hopes for others. 

In this month two new brothers Juana and Ali were born for 

the glory 

of God.  
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In this month we also continue working on the work of our Lord. 

The Lord gave me the blessing of going to Cartagena-Colombia with 

Brother Juan Carlos Serna, where we met the US brothers Jeff and 

Craig, we also met new brothers. 

 

 

 

In Cartagena we visited several churches that are nearby. 
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For the glory of God there were three 

fruits, three new sisters. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

The brothers Jeff and Craig also brought help for brothers in need, 

which they left under our responsibility. 

We pray that the Lord will help us every day so we can move forward. 

I ask your prayers for the growth of the Church and that the truth of the 

gospel is always preached. 

I ask for prayer for our country. Also by the new converts. 

And for me and my whole family. 

His brother: José Gregorio Díaz. 

   Goodness and Mercy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


